
 

Welcome! 

It is always a blessing to join with you in worship! What a great day to 

praise the Lord….and pray to Him! 

Speaking of prayer, that is exactly what we will do today as we 

pray for the upcoming school year and the new beginnings in 

our lives. Several members of CCCC’s community will lead us 

in prayer as we seek God’s movement in our schools and com-

munity. 

If you are visiting, drop by the Starting Point to learn more 

about our church and also get a free gift! Anyone who joins us today is in-

vited to get connected to our ministries, Life Groups, and service opportu-

nities at the Starting Point in the Worship Center. 

Danny Berry 

Lead Pastor 

Care Support: If you are in need of meals, funeral care, nursing home visits, a card, etc., 

please contact the church office or let us know through the “My Response” card. The care 

team at CCCC is eager to help in any way needed. 

Join us TONIGHT, August 6th, at 7:00pm as we pray for our 

schools with our Back to School Prayer Walk. The walk will begin 

at Western Wayne Elementary School and will continue to the 

middle/high school. 

 

CCCC will begin a new sermon series next 

week called “It All Comes Down to This”. We 

will dive into Jesus’ vision for the church and 

how we live it out at CCCC. 

Life Groups will resume again soon, and 

CCCC is looking for additional life group lead-

ers! If you are interested in being a leader, 

please see Lead Pastor, Danny Berry. 



 

Last Month: $ 20,533 (Budgeted: $22,035/month)  

This Year: $18.897 (7/1/2023-8/1/2023): (-$1,502) 

Building Debt Left: $218,116 (Updated: 08/01/2023) 

Engagements:  625 (+38/previous quarter) 
Learn More: www.cambridgecitychristianchurch.org 
/engagements/ 

Last Week: In Person: 116 Online: 52 

 

August 6, 2023 

Life groups resume in August with sign-ups 

beginning August 20th. Consider how you will 

connect with others in God’s Word this fall! 

Middle and High School Life Groups meet            

immediately following worship service resum-

ing in August. Middle school group meets in 

the youth room in the Ministry Center, and 

high school group meets at the Sturgis home. 

The church directory is available now on the 

Church Center app, and all who have opted in 

are listed. If you would like a paper copy, 

there are several available in the church     

office. 

CCCC’s next Men’s meeting will take place 

tomorrow, Monday, August 7th at 7:00pm at 

Danny Berry’s home. Please contact Lead 

Pastor, Danny Berry, with any questions. 


